President’s Letter
May 2023
Ladies, start your engines! Yes, the Month of May is upon us!

We do have a track full for the Jelly Roll Race on May 15" — there are spots available on the wait list or
you could race along at home if you can’t be there in person.

| started my spring cleaning — going through one drawer in my sewing room each week. | found that |
had purchased many ways to mark my quilts, most of which don’t work for me. | also found some cute
fabric that | have no memory of how or why it came to me — but is great for inspiration. What might you
find in your sewing room if you looked?

Looking forward to this month’s program and the exciting reveal of our guild’s annual Challenge Quilt!
Reminders:

e Please come a few minutes early so that you can be in your seat right at 9:30 when the fun
begins.
e Wear your name tag and bring a $1 donation and/or donation item for Cornerstone Lutheran

Behind every quilter is a big pile of fabric!

Mary



